
6th Salisbury Cubs Newsletter March 2017   

A big thank you to all those who gave their time last term to ensure that the Cubs could have 
fun with their friends and earn their badges. We have lots of Cubs very close to earning their 
Silver Award (which comes with a special Bear Grylls certificate), so this coming term, we 
are concentrating on the ‘World’ badge as well as a few others, with lots of outdoor activities.  

We will make even more of a concerted effort to recruit new people to our leadership team, 
and we will be welcoming several other leaders from across our region to help run the 
programme. In the meantime, we will need lots of parent volunteers this term please if the 
programme is to run seamlessly. We would like 2 parents per evening ideally so let us know 
which weeks you can help. The Cubs love it when the parents come along and it’s a fun way 
to spend an evening. We really do appreciate your involvement. Also, if you have a skill or 
an interest that you could share with the Cubs, please let us know.  

The term is interrupted by 2 Bank Holidays and a Teacher Training Day, when the pack will 
not be meeting, as lots of families take their breaks at these key times; The dates are all 
below.  

We love to talk, so to communicate with you we will use email as our main form of 
communication. Please also sign up to our Facebook page and take a look at the website, 
www.6thsalisbury.org.uk.  

Many thanks, Shada. 

Programme (subject to change) 

April  24th Daffodil Planting Environmental Project 

May 1st No Cubs, 8th Quaker Visit, 15th Chinese Games, 22nd Dragon Boats, 29th No Cubs. 

June 5th U.S World Environment Day Activities, 12th Archery, 19th Cycling. 

July 3rd Cholderton Treetop Trail, 10th Games at Old Sarum, 17th Hike. 
   

 

Upcoming Activities…. 

Spring Fayre at the Scout Hut 8 April, 10am to 3pm. 
Browse stalls for gifts, produce, toys, games, local crafts, delicious 
delights and much more. This event will help raise money for the Great 
American Eclipse Camp 2017. Look out for our group’s recruitment stall.  

District Cub Day Out to Brownsea Island - Date to be confirmed.   
This special day is still in the planning stages but the Cubs will be getting  
the chance to spend the day on Brownsea Island to see where Scouting  
originated and where it all began for Robert Baden Powell.  
 
St Georges Day Celebrations - Sunday 23rd April, 14:15 to 16:00.  
Meet at Wilton House for this traditional parade to St Mary & St Nicolas  
Church in Wilton, where there will be a service at 3pm. The garden behind  
the Church is open for picnics afterwards if you would like to bring one.  

Camp/Nights Away Badge - Provisionally Fri 9th to Sun 11th June. 
More details to follow as this is still in the planning stage.  

Annual General Meeting - June or July - Date to be confirmed. 
A bit of the formal stuff mixed in with outdoor adventure, fun and food.  
This meeting is for friends, locals, members and parents.  
 


